
 

 

April 14, 2016 

 

 

Secretary-Treasurers 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

Re: BC Fed Young Worker School – Camp Jubilee – June 17, 18, and 19, 2016 

 

The BC Federation of Labour Young Workers’ School is intended for union members between the 

ages of 19 and 30 who want to meet other young activists and learn more about the labour movement 

and political action.   

 

The school takes place at Camp Jubilee located on the Indian Arm on the North Shore.  There will be 

outdoor activities and a chance to meet other young workers from around the province. 

 

Our world is rapidly changing and it is important that we adapt to new ways of communicating.  

Young workers also need the ability to network, experience the excitement of generating their ideas, 

and participate in developing a progressive future for our union and communities. 

 

Please find enclosed an HEU application form, things you need to know, and the workshop 

descriptions that you need to choose from.   

 

Successful applicants will have wage loss, registration (which covers accommodation and meals), per 

diems (for travel days only), and transportation covered by HEU. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  This is a camp environment and is not luxury.  Please read the enclosed 

information closely. 

 

Please contact young workers, encourage them to apply, and post this information widely.  

Applicants should complete the attached forms in full (please make more copies if needed) and 

forward them to Toni Hawley via fax: 604-739-1510) or mail, HEU, 5000 North Fraser Way, 

Burnaby BC, V5J 5M3 by 12:00 pm., Thursday, May 19, 2016. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Toni Hawley at 604-456-7089 or toll-free 1-

800-663-5813 or by email thawley@heu.org. 

 

In solidarity, 

 
Victor Elkins 

President 

 

Enclosures  
cc: Chairpersons, Provincial Executive, Reps & Directors 

mailto:thawley@heu.org

